Wilton Update

Wilton YMCA has a full mask policy upon entering the facility and in locker rooms. The pool deck mask
waiver has been changed to masks optional.

PARKING- there will be parking monitors on hand this weekend. Please do as requested from them.
The YMCA is open for the weekend.

FRIDAY- Please park at Allen Meadows Park (diagonally across from the Y.) The address is 423
Danbury Road, Wilton CT. 06897. The high school is in session on Friday and we will not be able to park
there! There will be a shuttle bus from Allen Meadows to the pool running constant from 6AM-12noon.

If you all proceed to the Y, it will cause a major backup onto RT 7 for everyone, so please go directly to
Allen Meadows!

THURSDAY/SATURDAY/SUNDAY- Parking is available at the High School across the street.

OTHER IMPORTANT INFORAMATION

e Please arrive in suits ready to swim. Locker rooms will be available for quick use/suit changes as
will showers. Please do not congregate in locker rooms and you MUST BE MASKED!

e All swimmers will be on deck, and you may bring chairs.

e We are competing in the North Pool for all events except the 500 Free and 400 IM which will be
run in both pools.

e South pool will remain open during the entire meet for warmup.

Please refer to meet announcement for deadlines for both scratches and positive check ins.

We look forward to a great meet!



